

Weekly Notices

Date: 4th September 2020

Key Notes:

Schedule

As we are unable to invite parents into school at present, Each phase group will be sending out a newsletter and link to a short video. These will allow you to meet the team working with your child and gain some basic information such as PE days / Forest School days and when homework will be set. The video will hopefully allow you to put names to faces so you know who your child is talking about when discussing their day.

A really big welcome to all of our new children in Ash and Alder and Nursery. We would also like to send a big welcome to those who have joined us in other year groups in the school as well. We warmly welcome all of you and your families to our community and look forward to seeing all your lights shining!

Hellos, Goodbyes and Changes



Reminders for Next Week:

- Please remember to log in to ParentMail to order hot school meals a week in advance.
- Please ensure your child has a coat in school each day.
- If you haven't already, please ensure that all your child's clothes, coats, bags and lunchboxes etc are clearly labelled with their name.

"Be a light for other people. Let your light shine and live so that they will see the good things you do and will praise your Father in heaven."

Matthew, 5:16.



At Bierton, we aim high, achieve success, find our sparkle and shine!

Postcard

Thank you

A big thank you to all our parents for your patience and understanding as we negotiate the changes to schooling in these times. We will continue to work with you and make alterations to make it as easy as possible for all, whilst ensuring the safety of our whole community. Thank you for modelling social distancing in the queues, please keep this up!

Well Being Top Tip this week:

Remember that self care is not selfish, its essential! Plan a fun and relaxing activity this weekend and make time for it!

General Announcements

Congratulations—In July the Governors officially interviewed and appointed Mr Gadsby as Deputy Head and Mrs Bramley as Assistant Head. A big congratulations to both and very well deserved. We look forward to working closely with both of you to continue to move the school forward.

We would also like to warmly welcome Mrs Davey to our team of Learning support Assistants who has joined our Key Stage 1 team this year. We are looking forward to working with you.



Half Term Value

Responsibility